October 2022
Relationship, Sex and Health Education at Our Lady of Good Counsel
Thank you for sharing your views on our RSHE Policy, our Ten:Ten RSHE programme and Journey in Love. They will be given weight and we may make changes to our RSHE Policy in light of your views, as appropriate. Any questions in regards to teaching of RSHE may be directed to the Head Teacher or relevant subject leaders via the school office.

1.In which year group(s) do you currently have a child at Our Lady's?
Required to answer. 

2.After reading the information in the Parent Consultation Tool about the content of ‘Life to the Full’: I understand what my child will be taught 
Agree
Disagree
3.I am comfortable with the Catholic ethos of the programme. 
Agree
Disagree
4.I understand and accept that my role is as the ‘first educator’ of my child on matters related to teaching human sexuality.. 
Agree
Disagree

5.I trust my school’s judgment in delivering this programme. 
Agree
Disagree
6.I approve of my child learning the names of external genitalia in KS1.. 
Agree
Disagree - Please inform my child/ren's class teacher not to include my child/ren in that particular session.
7.I am happy for my child to be taught about sexual intimacy in Year 6, in a way that is respectful of Catholic beliefs. 
Agree
Disagree - Please inform my child/ren's class teacher not to include my child/ren in that particular session.
8.After reading of our RSE Policy (“The Right to Withdraw”), do you understand how to submit a request to withdraw your child from the elements of sex education that are not taught as part of the compulsory national science curriculum? 
Yes
No
9.Please rate your knowledge about the government’s new framework for RSHE. (1 is low and 5 is high)Required to answer. 


10.How confident do you feel talking to your child about relationships, growing up and sex? (1 is low and 5 is high)


11.Would you like to be involved in reviewing the school's policy on RSHE? 
Yes
No
12.Which of the following, if any, would you find useful? 
Parent meeting about the new guidance
Looking at resources to be used
A workshop on talking to children about RSHE
Lists of books that can be used at home
Information about RSHE on our newsletter
None of the above
13.Would you be interested in attending an information session to find out more about RSHE at Our Lady's for Year 5 and Year 6 parents? 
Yes
No
[bookmark: _GoBack]14.Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey. If you have any further comments or queries please let us know in the box below and leave your full name and year group of child so we can get back to you.

